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For more information or
 any questions about these programs 

please call 712-328-4646.

We offer a variety 
of safety programs 
including...
• Fire Safety House
• Lil’ Squirt
• Extinguisher Training
• Fire Safety Talks
• Elderly Fire Safety

Cool off at our 
FREE Hydrant Parties 

this summer!!!
Join us Tuesdays and Thursdays 

from 1:30 - 2:30pm
Robert’s Park (1000 N. 25th) ....................... June 9
33rd & 4th Ave. .......................................... June 14
40th & Ave. C ............................................. June 16
Bel Air & Renner Drive ................................ June 21
32nd @ Ave. E ............................................ June 23
19th Avenue & S. 7th Street ....................... June 28
Poplar between Ash & Birch ....................... June 30
33rd St. and Ave. J (the dead end) ................ July 5
Tom Hanafan River’s Edge Park .................... July 7
Lake St. & Arnold Ave. ................................. July 12
C.B. Rec Parking Lot, Richard Downing Dr. ... July 14
S. 10th & 3rd Ave. ....................................... July 19
Berwick Circle .............................................. July 21
20th Street & 6th Ave. ................................. July 26
19th & Ave. F ............................................... July 28
27th Street & 7th Ave. ...............................August 2
N. 26th Street & Ave. E ..............................August 4
N. Broadway and Oak ................................August 9
Charles Lakin Campus (West Parking Lot) ...August 11
Subject to change. Canceled if inclement weather.
Call the Council Bluffs Fire Department 
at 712-328-4646 for more information.

The Council Bluffs Fire Department is 
dedicated to protecting the lives and 

property of all citizens and visitors to our 
city through prevention and education. 

Thanks to the Council Bluffs Water Works 
for providing the water for all of the 

summer hydrant parties

On September 20, 2010 Council Bluffs suffered the 
tragic loss of a 7 year-old child due to a house fire. A 
working smoke alarm may have prevented this death. 
Every home should have at least one working smoke 
alarm, located near the sleeping area of the home. 
The Council Bluffs Fire Department is urging you to 
check your smoke detectors. If you are unable to check 
them call us at the number listed below and we will 
check them for you. Further, we would ask that you 
“pay it forward” by checking with neighbors and family 
members to make sure their smoke alarms work. 
If you are in need of a smoke alarm, need one installed or 
just need to have the battery replaced, please contact the 
Council Bluffs Fire Department by calling or emailing us.

712-328-4646
pubed@councilbluffs-ia.gov
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